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Hey, Orson, what gives? You're not really Irish, are you?
No, but they say that on St. Patrick’s Day, everybody’s Irish.
Why do you think you want to be Irish...?

Maybe | would have the Luck of the Irish. With luck, maybe
everybody at Wells would join me to be more sustainable!

Fingers crossed, Orson. Fingers crossed.

“Installment” is a double play on words:
these informational mini-newsletters are put
inside bathroom cubicles (“in stalls”) and the
content gets changed out - in “installments.”

Get it? Got it? Good!

Recycling is not a matter of luck

Thanks to everyone in our Wells
campus community, our new
recycling program is taking off.
In just the first few months, we
have already collected as much
recycling as we did all last year.
The waste separation stations seem to help.
Most folks have figured out that blue bins are
for recycling, gray ones are for landfill trash,
and they are properly placing their materials
accordingly. We intentionally place these waste
station bins in order to help you remember:

Recycling is right - Landfill what'’s left.

Don't rely on luck. If you are
ever confused about what is
accepted in our commingled
recycling bins — most things
are! — please check the info
sheets posted over the blue
recycling bins. Make recycling
a slam dunk at Wells!
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Do some Spring Cleaning!

As you contemplate heading out for a well-
earned Spring Break, first take a look through
your closets and drawers. Do you have winter
clothing you want to retire permanently? Sick
of those pajamas? Is that once-rad T-shirt logo
no longer doing it? [ ——

Consider cleaning out
all those garments you
no longer want to wear.
Bring clean, still-usable i
clothing items to the —]
Bargain Basement in Main. We will be in
the basement doing needed spring cleaning of
our own over the break!

Same for the Rumpus Room
closet in Macmillan. Have you
collected unused folders, pens,
binders, cards, you-name-it..?
Clear the decks of unwanted
office supply items. Drop them
off for others to take and use.

If you have dead batteries, blown lightbulbs or
empty plastic bags kicking around, drop them off
in the designated
coIIec’uon boxes in
the Center for

,\‘

Sustainability and
the Environment
in Zabriskie Hall 213.

Did we getcha?

Did the leaders of one
of the sustainability-
related clubs spot you
doing the right thing?
Did you receive a GOTCHA card redeemable
for a free12-0z coffee or hot tea refill at the
Express Café? Don't forget to redeem your
card before the start of Spring Break. Note too
that this free refill will only be dispensed into
your own reusable beverage container.

Gotchg

Keep being a Maniac! _ z=="""W
Through March 31<, Wells (] RFer' "

is participating in MAN
RecycleMania, a friendly AN E N
contest among colleges T —

to see recycles the most.
Keep pitching in — into the right bin, of
course! —and help Wells score well in this
annual competition.

Give your equipment a break, too!

When you leave for break, PLEASE make sure
to turn off all lights. Since you will be out of
your room or office for the extended Spring
Break period, please turn off

and unplug all energy using “@E=—a

equipment. Many continue to y

draw power even when the item <

is turned off but left plugged in. | 7
Questions about more sustainable practices?
Email: sustainability@wells.edu




